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February 12, 1988
LD-88-014

Docket 70-1100
License SNM-1067

Mr. William G. MacDonald, Director

Office of Administration and Resources Management
Attn: Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: License SNM-1067 Amendment Request Application Fee

Reference: Letter, P. L. McGill (C-E) to L. C. Rouse (NRC), dated
January 20 ,1988

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In the reference letter, Combustion Engineering requested Nuclear
Regulatory Commission approval of an amendment to our Windsor Fuel
Fabrication Facility license (SNM-1067). The purpose of the amendment is
to increase the weight percent of enriched uranium that can be processed
at our facility.

In accordance with 10CFR170.31, enclosed please find our check in the
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amount of $150.00 to cover the license change application fee. I[f I can be |
of further assistance on this matter, please advise.
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Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

A. E. Scherer
Director
Nuclear Licensing
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Enclosure: C<E Check #142647
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